
 

ACCOUNTING SERVICES 

THE 

HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY 

Palm Beach County, Florida 
(the “Authority”) 

www.pbchfa.org 

 

THE AUTHORITY IS SOLICITING QUALIFICATIONS (THE “RFQ’) FROM QUALIFIED 

INDEPENDENT CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS AND/OR FIRMS LICENSED TO PRACTICE 

AND AUTHORIZED TO DO BUSINESS IN THE STATE FOR THE PURPOSE OF PROVIDING 

ACCOUNTING SERVICES INCLUCING CREATING AN ELECTRONIC ACCOUNTING SYSTEM, 

MAINTANCE OF THE GENERAL LEDGER, AND PREPARATION OF THE BASIC ANNUAL 

FINANCIAL STATEMENTS OF THE AUTHORITY.  THE RFQ HAS BEEN POSTED TO THE 

AUTHORITY’S WEBSITE WITH RESPONSES DUE NO LATER THAN NOON, MAY 1, 2019.   

CONTACT:  DAVID BRANDT, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR   

TELEPHONE NO.: (561) 233-3652                                                            E-MAIL:  dbrandt@pbcgov.com  
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